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• Dansville Middle School students enjoyed a special Aggie Family meal and activities to 

celebrate Thanksgiving. We’d like to thank the Ebert family and Fowlerville UB for 

donating and serving Pumpkin pies. Students spent time eating together with their houses, 

and then participated in various team building activities. The students also worked in 

groups to decorate the hallways for the holidays. 

 

• Our band students performed outstanding holiday concerts. This was the first concert for 

the 6th Grade Band and the second concert of the year for the 7th and 8th Grade Band. The 

event was enjoyed by many family and community members. 

 

• The DMS Student Council members participated in fence decorating for the holidays. 

The DDA purchased “Welcome to Dansville” banners for the light posts that have been 

decorated in the past, so this year they allowed us to decorate sections of the mental 

fencing at the four-corners.  

 
        

         
 

 

          


